
Printed on: 11/07/2022 09:10:13

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/07/2022  16:03:352022/1879/P OBJ Robert Plehn We are in full agreement with HCAAC objection.  The current property and additions (outdoor speakers, 

security lights, decorative outdoor lights) are already intrusive. The property is already literally and figuratively 

on top of us with little separation and in the last few years due to alleged subsidence at applicant property we 

were required to remove a 100+ year old tree that had at least provided some privacy.  New addition will bring 

the dwelling right up against our property line and outdoor space with further noise and light encroachment. 

We object to the proposal and in any event would see no reason for any waiver of current rules per maximum 

length of extensions from original dwelling (3m for semi detached dwellings).
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